My name is Sandra Norris and [ am retired. The reason I support House Bill 248 is because I want

to make sure I have access to the hospital with a working staff if I need to be hospitalized. Too many
staff will be eliminated if HB 248 fails. I also have a daughter with 20 plus years experience in the
healthcare field and she (as the family breadwinner)will lose her job if this is not passed. I think getting
the injection should be a matter of choice like every other vaccine.

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of House
Bill 248.

Sincerely, Sandra Scherrer Norris



